
 

 

Housing & Dining Services 
 
814-269-7115 
upjhousing@pitt.edu 
upjmeals@pitt.edu 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE: 2025-2026 HOUSING APPLICATION PROCESS 

We are continuing to test all functions of the new housing system and want to make sure everything is 

working properly before we launch…and we're almost there!  So, the housing application for next year 

(and this summer) will be available Friday (February 28).  At that point you will receive an email 

message with a direct link to the new housing portal (remember, you will no longer use Pitt Passport to 

complete your application).  

Here are some key points to know about the recontracting process: 

• All students wishing to live on campus next year must complete a housing application. 

• A $150 housing deposit is required at the time of application. 

• Students are required to enroll in a residential meal plan at the time of application.  Meal plan 

options, which will be the same as this year, can be found on our website. 

• Group housing applications (for groups wishing to live in Willow, townhouses, CPA, or lodges) 

will be available Tuesday, March 11 and will be due Tuesday, March 25.  A more detailed email 

about group applications will be sent to you later.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we prepare to launch our new housing system. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.johnstown.pitt.edu/dining-services/meal-plan-options-rates

